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Gardening Morning Saturday 18th May
Our school garden is an important part of
Rivelin School. In the near future, we are
planning to open it up to all children 
during lunch times. Mr Smith will also be
running an after school gardening club
next term. 
We would greatly appreciate any support from parents and carers 
in getting this amazing space ready for use. If you are willing to 
help, please let Mr Smith or a member of the office staff know. I 
hope to see you there on Saturday 18th May 9am-12pm. 

Mayfest Ice Bucket
Would you like to see Mrs Wright, Mrs Naylor, Mrs Clixby, Mrs 
Wilson and Mr Sykes take part in the ice bucket challenge?
In the hope of raising as much money as possible for our school,  we 
are all daring to take part in a bit of fun for your entertainment.
If you would like to vote for one of us, please donate £1 to your 
chosen bucket, which will be situated outside the main office. The 
member of staff with the most votes will have a bucket of ice water 
poured over their head!
This will take place during Mayfest. We appreciate every penny 
raised for our school- so get voting!


